Subject: REMINDER - HAZMAT TAC DECEMBER MEETING CANCELLED

Hazmat TAC Members,

As a reminder, the TAC voted last month to cancel the December meeting. Our next meeting will be Tuesday, January 16th, 2007 at 1000 hours. Draft minutes from the November 2006 meeting will be sent out shortly that review the action items for the January meeting.

The TAC has had a productive year in 2006. I look forward to working with you in 2007 to continue our momentum.

Have a Happy Holiday Season,

Greg

Gregory Locher
Acting Deputy Chief
Special Operations/Homeland Security Bureau
Toledo Fire and Rescue Department
Office: 419-936-3539

Office: 419-936-3539 Cell: 419-467-0582

Gregory.Locher@toledo.oh.gov